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TANS, Taxpayers for Aircraft Noise Solutions, is changing its name and expanding its 

scope of research, education, and solutions.  Today we become TANS
2 adding Safety to 

our mission.  In addressing this challenging issue, an issue that affects the quality of life 

of all residents in the path of Teterboro Air Traffic, we have been met with resistance 

from the FAA, PANYNJ and our elected officials to help us solve this issue often in the 

name of safety.  That is why we are adding Safety to our mission.  

Taxpayers for Aircraft Noise Solutions & Safety, TANS
2, will now educate ourselves on 

how Teterboro Air Traffic affects the safety of our environment, health, wellness and 

community. TANS
2 will focus on the volume, frequency, altitude, and size of aircraft 

entering and exiting Teterboro and how they impact the safety of the residents below and 

those that are its neighbors. We understand controlling air traffic is a complex issue.  

However, we believe there are workable solutions and our voice, the voice of residents 

adversely impacted by the excessive air traffic in and out of Teterboro Airport, is valid, 

important and needs to be heard. 

Anyone who deems this a valid mission can join us.  Please email us at tanspvnj@gmail.com.  

Each area surrounding Teterboro Airport may have its own unique issue to be resolved.  

We support all that are battling this complex issue. Please share our mission.  Visit our 

website www.parkridgeboro.com/committees/tans to read about us and what has been 

done thus far.  Sign our petition at www.ipetitions.com/petition/reduce-air-traffic-noise-

en-route-teb-airport.  Join Our Team! 


